
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES 
November 13, 2018 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:12 PM 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Arena, Hoffman and Schenker 
 
Absent: Councilman Jantz and Councilman Pagano 
 
Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke and Engineer Mark Herrmann  
 
Mayor DeStefano asked about the status of the banners for the Borough light poles. Councilman Hoffman 
will speak with Pubic Works to discuss installation costs. 
 
Mayor DeStefano updated Council on the Master Plan. Mayor DeStefano reported that there will be a 
Joint Planning Board/Council Meeting on November 28, 2019 at 7:00PM and that anyone interested in 
viewing the proposed Master Plan can see the Clerk or the Planning Board Secretary. Mayor DeStefano 
thanked the Master Plan Committee for all their work. 
 
Mayor and Council discussed an anonymous letter the Borough received regarding a residence on Pine 
Lane. The letter has been forwarded to the Zoning Officer. 
 
Mayor and Council had a long discussion on rental registration and residency in the Borough. 
 
Mayor DeStefano asked Council to email him with their recommendations for 2019 Standing Committees 
for next meeting. 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC:   
 
Leslie Roberson (1458 Backline Rd.) asked to have cancelled Planning Board meetings posted on the 
Website. 
  
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned with ayes all. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50PM. 
 
 All in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


